

Titus Salt School

Headteacher: Mr I Morrel BA (Hons) NPQH

Higher Coach Road Baildon Shipley BD17 5RH

September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Open Evening - Thursday 28 September 2017 Staff Training Day - Friday 29 September 2017

We are holding our Open Evening on Thursday 28 September 2017. The Evening commences at 6.00pm and concludes at 8.30pm and involves many students in activities.

To allow staff and students time to prepare and in particular for students to have time to eat and return to school, we will close at 1.20pm on Thursday 28 September 2017. Lunch will be available although the afternoon buses will depart at 1.20pm.

A staff training day is then being held on Friday 29 September 2017. Students will therefore return to school on Monday 2 October 2017. Training days do **not** erode teaching days for students; all staff are required to attend five training days beyond the statutory teaching days. Following comments from parents/carers we do try to minimise disruption but are sometimes limited by the availability of 'trainers' to work with our staff.

Yours sincerely

Ian Morrel Headteacher









Telephone: 01274 258969 Fax: 01274 258970

Web: www.titussaltschool.co.uk Email: enquiries@titussaltschool.co.uk